Pembroke Meadows Civic League

General Membership Meeting

February 21, 2020

Dave called a brief meeting to order at the Neighborhood Pot-Luck Dinner on February 21, 2020. The purpose of the meeting was to vote on the Civic League 2020 budget which appeared in the February newsletter. A motion was made and seconded to vote on the budget. Dave mentioned that there was a drawing of the proposed pool improvement plan for review and asked for any questions or comments on the budget. There were none and a vote was taken. The budget was passed and a motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.